
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF BERLIN 

INVITATION TO BID 

SNOW PLOWING IN TOWN STREETS 

BID #2024-04 
 

Sealed bids for the plowing of snow in Town streets during the 2023-2024 snow season 

will be opened and read aloud at 2:00 p.m., Thursday, October 5, 2023, at the Public 

Works office (Room 120), Berlin Town Hall, 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, Connecticut. 

 

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive minor irregularities in the 

bidding and to award a contract to other than the low bidder if in the best interest of the 

Town. 

 

Bidder information is available on the Town’s website at www.berlinct.gov under 

Departments, Purchasing, Current Bids and RFPs; or at the Public Works Office (Room 

120), 240 Kensington Road, Berlin, CT 06037. 

 

The Town of Berlin is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

Minority/Women's Business Enterprises are encouraged to apply. This contract is subject 

to state set-aside and contract compliance requirements. 

 

TOWN OF BERLIN 

 

Arosha Jayawickrema, 

Town Manager 

 

 

Publish in: 

The New Britain Herald 

 

http://www.berlinct.gov/

